
PARISH STAFF:      RCN: 20016166                        

Fr Robert Colclough, Administrator. 

Rachel Higgins,  Parish Secretary   Tel: 01 2854667 

Office Hours  9.30 a.m.-12.30 p.m. weekdays                                            

(The office is located at the rear of  St. Kevin’s Presbytery)  

 

 

 

SMILE AWHILE 

                     St Colmcille Partnership of Parishes 

Sallynoggin-Glenageary, Johnstown-Killiney, Cabinteely,  

Ballybrack-Killiney, Loughlinstown, Shankill. 

Thank you everybody! 
 

Thank you and well done to 

all of you who helped            

prepare the church for 

Christmas.  Thanks to the 

cleaning crew on December 

18th who left the Church 

sparkling! Thank you to 

those who decorated the 

Church  and to those who               

prepared the Christmas                       

liturgies.  And thank you 

all for coming to celebrate 

the birth of Our Lord Jesus 

Christ.  

        MEN’S BREAKFAST  
 

Men’s Breakfast Saturday 25th  January after                   

9 o’clock Mass until 11am in the Parish Centre 

(behind the presbytery). Contact John McCarthy on 086 839 8360 

if you will attend in order to assist in catering and prevent food 

waste. Guest Speaker. 

            Please remember in your  

       prayers the sick of the Parish. 

       The list is displayed beside 

          St Anne’s Shrine.  To add a 

           name contact the office.  

       Our Lady of Victories 
                        Sallynoggin / Glenageary  

  

     Phone: (01) 2854667  email: sallynogginparish@gmail.com   

         Website: www.sallynogginandglenagearyparish.com 
 

Second Sunday of Christmas,  Year C,   5th January, 2025.  Bulletin No: 1549 

An Epiphany Blessing for Our Homes 
In some parts of Europe on the eve of Epiphany there was the custom 

of blessing of homes.  Doorways would be sprinkled with holy water 

and the head of the household would write with chalk C+M+B                    

enclosed by the numerals of the new year.  For 2025 therefore  the 

inscription would look like this 

 20+C+M+B+25 

The letters themselves have a double meaning.  They stand for the                 

traditional names of the magi, or three wise men, who visited the 

Christ Child – Caspar, Melchior and Balthasar but they also function 

as the initials of a blessing for the home ’Christus Mansionem                

Benedict’ (May Christ bless this house)    

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sprinkling of House with blessed water 

 

Prayer: 

Lord God, you guided the Magi to your beloved Son, Jesus Christ.  

May your blessing come upon us and may it rest upon our home.  

May your light guide us, your strength uphold us, and your love             

protect us, 

So that we too may grow in wonder at the glory of God. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen.                             



MASS TIMES:  

Sunday 9.00am, 11.00am, 

Monday 9am, 6.30pm.  

Tuesday - Thursday 9am  

Saturday - 9am only 

   

CONFESSIONS: 

Saturdays 10 -11am 

Also available on request 
   

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 

(for those who are unwell,          

preparing for surgery or in             

danger of dying)  
 

BAPTISMS: 

Contact the Parish Office to 

arrange for the Sacrament of 

Baptism. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration: 

Daily after 9am Mass in the 

Church until 6pm. 

   

Miraculous Medal Novena  

is prayed at all Masses on             

Monday.   
 

Holy Hour  

After Monday 6.30pm Mass. 
  

Saint Vincent de Paul:  

086 063 7874 

Donations for Christmas Appeal 

www.svp.ie/

sallynogginglenagearyappeal24  
 

CSTV/Live Streaming 

The Parish now has a webcam 

service for Masses & funerals 

please see porch notice for more 

information. 

 

Tom Gallagher + anniv 

Jackie Scott birthday (liv) 

Special Intention 

Maud Mulligan + months mind 

Alwyn & Laurence Baird + annivs 

Josie Potts + anniv 

Thomas, Annie & Jimmy McGuirk + ann 

John Neary + anniv 

Margaret Hoare + anniv 

John Roberts + anniv 

Florence McGeer + anniv 

Mass in thanksgiving for exam success 

Mary Clare Sheridan get well 

Miriam O’Donnell intentions 

Covill family intentions 

Special intention 

Cian O’Donnell & Tina intentions 

Michael O’Rourke + rec dec 

Oliver O’Toole + rec dec 

Aoife, Dave & Harry Collins ints 

O’Rourke family bereaved 

Roisin O’Donnell & William 

Ann Mulligan intentions 

Fr Padraig Gleeson intentions 

 

Fr Gerry Fleming intentions 

Richard Wall & Family intentions 

Kay Keogh + rec dec 

Jennie & Denis Taaffe + annivs 

Veronica Mooney + annivs 

Rosie & Eamonn Mooney + annivs 

Mary Bolger + anniv 

Sun 9.00           

         

 

11.00 

 

 

 

 

 

Mon  9.00 

 

 

6.30 

Tue 9.00 

 

 

Wed 9.00 

 

 

Thurs 9.00 

 

Sat 9.00 

 

 

 

Sun 9.00 

 

 

11.00 

 

 

 

Our Dear Departed 

 

Anniversaries:  
 

Tom Gallagher, Alwyn & Laurence Baird,  

Josie Potts, Thomas, Annie & Jimmy McGuirk, 

John Neary, John Roberts, Florence McGeer, 

Margaret Hoare. 
 

Please remember them in  your prayers 

LOST PROPERTY 
Please call to the sacristy               

after any morning Mass to 

claim mislaid items. 

Next Weekend’s Readings 

First Reading: Is 40:1-5, 9-11.                Psalm: 103 

Second Reading: Ti 2:11-14, 3: 4-7.       Gospel: Lk 3:15-16, 21-22 

FEASTDAYS this week 
Monday 6th January:  The Epiphany of the Lord. 

      Holy Day of Obligation 

      Masses at 9am & 6.30pm 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING  

MASS TIMES 
Visit our website to see the new calendar features.   

   Click on the clock for Mass times in our parish.   

   This will reflect any last minute changes which may 

   have to be made. 

 
 

 

You can also click on the Partnership icon (shown on  

the right)  this gives all the Mass times in the other  

churches of the partnership. 

Second Sunday Socials 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Join fellow parishioners in the            

Senior Citizen Centre after                        

11 o’clock Mass on Sunday 

14th January for a cuppa and a 

chat.  Get to know the  people 

who sit near you in church 

every Sunday.   

    GREEN  

ENVELOPES 

   FOR 2025 
 

 

The  contributions received 

from these envelopes provides                

necessary funding for all           

parish expenses.  
 

Please collect your new box of 

green envelopes from the 

Church on Sundays or from 

the Office during the week.   
 

We are most grateful for the 

support.   Thank you.   


